
I am concerned to see possible developments involving the building of houses on the Sainsbury's site and on the 
car park behind David Way.  The former would result in the loss of the only major supermarket in N21 on 
which many local people rely (especially elderly residents).  

The addition of so many houses on these 2 sites would also give rise to infrastructure problems in terms of 
overloading the capacity in schools,doctors, hospitals and indeed shops.  There are already many new flats on 
Green Lanes on the former site of Capitol House.

Such building proposals should not jeopardise the provision of services to existing residents where such 
services are already constrained.  A balance to the current area and its infrastructure must be maintained.

Thank you


